
28th April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

From next week we would like children in Year 1 and 2 to come to school wearing their PE kits (white T
shirt, black shorts or black joggers), on the days they have PE.

PE kits will be sent home with your child tonight. If your child does not have the correct PE Kit, please
send them in their school uniform.

PE days for the classes are as follows:

Year 2 Mrs Allerston/Mrs Harris - Monday

Year 1 - Miss Newby - Wednesday

Year 1 Miss Burton - Wednesday

We feel this will save time and allow the children to get the most of their PE time.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Year 1/2 Teachers




